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September 12, 2024 
Honorable Board of Supervisors 
City Hall, Room 244 
#1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Dear Honorable Supervisors: 
 

At the meeting of the Police Commission on Wednesday, September 11, 2024, the following 
resolution was adopted: 
 
RESOLUTION NO. 24-112 
 
APPROVAL TO ACCEPT $23,405.32 DONATION TO THE SFPD MOUNTED PATROL UNIT FROM THE MARGARET 
SENESHEN TRUST;___________________________________________________________________________ 
 

RESOLVED, that the Police Commission approves acceptance of a $23,405.32 donation to the SFPD Mounted 
Patrol Unit from The Margaret Seneshen Trust. 

 
 AYES:  Commissioners Clay, Yanez, Benedicto, Yee, Walker and President Elias 
 EXCUSED: Vice President Carter-Oberstone  
 
   
 

 Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

 Sergeant Stacy Youngblood 
 Secretary 
 THE POLICE COMMISSION 

 
1211/ks 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Lieutenant C. Beauchamp/Legal, CFO K. Wu/Fiscal, Manager L. Wu/Fiscal 
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